
Sports Day Update (Years 3 to 8) 
 
We have recently been informed that Wilberforce Road Sports Ground are about to start 
major construction work on their site and therefore we are unable to host our Sports Day 
for Years 3-8 at their synthetic track this summer. 
 
Plans are now in the pipeline to host the 2018 Sports Day on Friday 15th June on School 
House Field, at St Faith’s, where we have our 200m track.  Some parents will remember that 
we used to host the event on the school site pre-2010.  Please note that only track events 
will take place on the day with the field events taking place during PE lessons throughout 
the term.  The timings of the event will also differ too.  
 
We will email parents with the timings, parking arrangements and further details about 
Sports Day at the beginning of the summer term. 
 
Mr Brendan Mageean 
Director of Communications  
 


